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Notice of Temporary Closure - Via Cascadita 

 
11/4/2019…San Clemente, California… The installation is ongoing for a new storm drain 

system within portions of Avenida Vaquero, Via Cascadita and Via Montego (see attached 

Exhibit “A”). 

 
GRFCO, Inc. (Contractor) will continue construction during the Thanksgiving week from 

Monday (11/25) through Wednesday (11/27). They will not work on Thanksgiving Day (11/28) 

and Friday (11/29). During this early part of the week (11/25, 11/26 and 11/27), Via Cascadita 

will be temporary closed between Avenida Vaquero and Via Montego, from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 

p.m. After each work day, the roadway will be opened to traffic. There will be “DETOUR” 

signs on the streets as shown on Exhibit “B”. Access to DMV and commercial properties will 

always be available. 

 
This closure will expedite the construction and increase contractor’s efficiency and 

productivity. The City apologizes in advance for the inconvenience and appreciates your 

patience and cooperation in this matter.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact Amir Ilkhanipour at (949) 

361-6140 during normal business hours. For emergencies, please call 911. 
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